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We are extremely fortunate to have gracious staff and community members who support our school and students.  
While it is possible that we may periodically miss an opportunity to thank someone, we sincerely appreciate the 
commitment of all of our supporters.  We would like to recognize the following people for their devotion to our 
schools, students, staff and community.   

 Congratulations to Lylah Bibby, Katelynn Garcia, Stiehl Green, Eduardo Rubio, and Valerie Sandquist for 
earning Student of the 1st Quarter honors. Thank you to Tyler Dearborn, Kevin Stuart, and Nels Swenson 
for presenting.  

 To all of the parents and guardians who attended Family-Teacher Conferences. 

 Tionie Kock for coordinating the Book Fair and Emily Lesh and Natalie Martin for volunteering. 

 K-6 staff for hosting the classroom Harvest Festivities.  

 Cindie King for coordinating the Costume Parade and Lynn Bird, Dan Patton, and Janet Pinkerton for 
judging. 

 FFA for their support to local food bank with their food drive. 

 Nels Swenson for taking FFA members to Soils Judging. 

 Tyler Kido for holding PSAT’s.  

 NCESD for coordinating a Regional Professional Development.  

 The library for coordinating a K-6 assembly with the Traveling Lantern Theatre. 

 Ashley Macnab for taking the Kindergarten class to Smith’s Pumpkin Patch and Brooklyn Carroll for assisting 
along with Charla Ayles, Ashley Danielson, Karissa Gorham, Heather Hastings, Natasha Sandquist, and 
Zeena Weedman for chaperoning.  

 Elizabeth Petersen for taking the 6th grade class to Mt. St. Helens and Liz Cranston, Amber DeGrange, Glenn 
Humphrey, Ryan Ingram, and Amanda West for chaperoning.  

 Kevin Stuart for taking the American Government class on a field trip to the courthouse.  

 Cindie King and the Elementary Student Council for coordinating the K-6 1st quarter awards assembly. 

 Thank you Veterans for your sacrifice and service to our nation.  

We truly appreciate the amazing support we receive from so many thoughtful people.  Thank you to everyone in 
our great community and school district for your continued support! When you have time please visit our Sherman 
County School District Web Page for the monthly appreciation comments. 
 
 
 

 


